
 

PRESS RELEASE  

SECURITY CONCERNS ON VOTER REGISTRATION IN MANDERA EAST 

CONSTITUENCY  

NAIROBI: Thursday, February 2, 2017 - The Commission fears that three BVR kits may 

have been lost in the Arabia town attack, Mandera East Constituency. However, the 

Commission does not expect any data loss owing to the instituted back-up procedures.  

Further, the information contained in the BVR kits is encrypted and therefore not 

accessible to anyone other than IEBC.   

We still do not have full details on this unfortunate incident owing to communication 

challenges in area. We are however in touch with the security agencies who are helping 

us ensure the safety of our staff.  
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